
 
Greetings from Asian Elephant Support!

want to offer an opportunity for honorary giving this holiday season. We were unable to get
e-cards set up on our website in time, but we think we have a nice alternative. If you would like to
donate on behalf of someone else, we will give to the recipient a printed card that you can customize
with a photo of your choice and your own message to the recipient.

Please see a sample card below.

To donate on behalf of someone else as a gift or honor:

1. Make a donation on our website (http://www.asianelephantsupport.org/donate.asp).

2. Contact us on our website or send an email to elephants@asianelephantsupport.org and give us the
following information:

~ Name of the person you are honoring with your donation.

~ Photo you would like to have on the card (photo #1, 2, 3 or 4 below)

~ A personal message from you OR you can just use the message we wrote on the sample card.

~ Address where you want the card sent.
We can send it directly to the recipient or to you if you wish to give the card yourself.
We can send it either electronically or on paper to a postal address.
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Sample card from AES:

Thank you for your Support!

ASIAN ELEPHANT SUPPORT
www.asianelephantsupport.org
4764 Brookton Way, St. Louis, MO 63128 USA

Asian Elephant Support is a U.S. 501(c)(3) organization; donations are tax-deductible.

http://www.asianelephantsupport.org/

